
Sample text: Font Arial 12 
 
 
 

 
TO:  Members, Board of Education 
 Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent 
 
FROM: Chris Jasculca 
 
RE: Update on FOIA Requests and Responses   
 
DATE:      August 25, 2015 
 
On Tuesday, August 11, 2015, Shelley Parker from Data Research Partners in Austin, Texas submitted a 
Freedom of Information Act request via email seeking “a listing of all Oak Park Elementary School District 
97’s employees’ first and last names, e-mail addresses, titles/positions, and primary campus locations.” The 
district issued our response to this request on Wednesday, August 12, 2015.  
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